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Please Volunteer!

Friday, February 15th

2PM  •  7:30PM
Saturday, February 16th

12PM  •  4PM  •  7:30PM
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1PM  •  5PM

Thursday, February 14th

7:30PM

St. Patrick’s 
Celebrations

at 
Silver Garden 
Events Center

Saturday March 
16th

6PM - 9PM



2019 Moslem Officers

March 9, 2019	          Who Wants To Get Lucky

March 16, 2019         St. Patrick's Day Party

March 30, 2019         Meat Raffle

MARCH APRIL
April 9, 2019	 Inter-Fraternal Dinner

April 13, 2019	 Adult Easter Egg Hunt

April 29, 2019	    Stated Business Meeting

SAVE THE DATE!
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MESSAGE FROM OUR POTENTATE

Attention Moslem Shriners!

Jeff Geske
Potentate

With January already behind us, I have come to realize that the time spent 
in the Potentate’s office is short.  To accomplish what needs to be done 
this year, I am asking that the members of Moslem “kick it into high gear” 
and begin to drive our agendas of increasing membership, promoting our 
activities and to assist with ideas for additional fundraisers.

For those that are active on social media, we need your help in sharing the 
Temples posts on Facebook, Instagram, etc. in order to reach more people 
than we ever have before.  If you are not on social media, then speak to your 
friends, neighbors, and coworkers about the Shrine and the Shriners Hospitals 
for Children.  Wear your Shrine apparel to promote the Shrine and to possibly 
open a dialog with those around you because if non-Shriners are not aware of what we are 
doing or how they can become involved, it limits our ability to thrive.

February will see two of our biggest events, the Sportsman’s Raffle and the all new Shrine 
Circus both taking place at Suburban Showcase in Novi.  I want to thank all those involved for 
their hard work and dedication ensuring that these events are a success – Mike Zelmanski and 
his team for the Raffle and Craig Stigleman P.P. and his team for the Circus.   

As always, it takes a great number of people getting together and pushing for a common goal 
to be successful.  

Jeff Geske

2019 membership special ongoing!
$100 includes your dues & fez!

Support the Detroit Shriners & the Shriners 
Hospitals for Children!

Not a mason? We can assist you with that!

Invite your family members, 
friends or co-workers! 



FAMOUS SHRINERS

Sweetwater Shrine Club
Search: Famous Shriners

In 1870 a group of Masons gathered frequently for lunch at the Knickerbocker Cottage on Sixth Avenue in 
New York City. At a special table on the second floor a particularly fun-loving group of men met regularly. 
Among the regulars were Walter M. Fleming, M.D. and William J. “Billy” Florence, an actor. The group 
frequently talked about starting a new fraternity for Masons – one centered on fun and fellowship, more than 
ritual. Fleming and Florence took this idea seriously enough to do something about it.

Billy Florence had been on tour in France, and had been invited to a party given by an Arabian diplomat. The 
exotic style, flavors and music of the Arabian-themed party inspired him to suggest this as a theme for the 
new fraternity. Walter Fleming, a devoted fraternity brother, built on Fleming’s ideas and used his knowledge 
of fraternal ritual to transform the Arabian theme into the Ancient Arabic Order of the Nobles of the Mystic 
Shrine (A.A.O.N.M.S.).

With the help of the Knickerbocker Cottage regulars, Fleming drafted the ritual, designed the emblem and 
costumes, formulated a salutation and declared that members would wear the red fez.

The first meeting of Mecca Shriners, the first temple (chapter) established in the United States, was held 
September 26, 1872. As word got out about the fledgling organization, membership grew rapidly, spreading 
across the U.S. In the early 1900s, membership spread into Canada, Mexico and Panama. Today, Shriners 
International is a fraternity with nearly 200 temples in several countries, thousands of clubs around the world 
and hundreds of thousands of members dedicated to the principles of brotherly love, relief and truth.



CHILDCARE

Nobles All - Greeting

From time to time, I am questioned about what Shriners Hospitals for Children can or cannot treat.  I have attempted to 
compile a very comprehensive list.

Since our first hospital opened its doors in 1922, providing care for pediatric orthopaedic conditions has been a 
foundation of Shriners Hospitals for Children. We can help children with essentially any orthopaedic condition, other than 
an acute trauma.

Orthopaedic Care

Shriners Hospitals for Children is dedicated to providing medical and rehabilitative services to children with congenital 
deformities and conditions, problems resulting from orthopaedic injuries, and diseases of the neuromusculoskeletal 
system.

Innovative treatment and therapies

The majority of our locations provide pediatric orthopaedic care. Commonly treated conditions include:

•	 Clubfoot

•	 Hand disorders

•	 Limb deficiencies/discrepancies

•	 Legg-Calvé-Perthes disease and other hip disorders

•	 Scoliosis (curvature of the spine)

•	 Osteogenesis imperfecta (brittle bone disease)

•	 Juvenile idiopathic arthritis

•	 Orthopaedic problems associated with cerebral palsy and spina bifida

•	 At 12 of our locations, the orthopaedic physicians and clinical staff have access to motion analysis centers. These 
high-tech facilities use a system of reflective markers, high-speed cameras and computers to develop a model of a child’s 
walking pattern that can provide data to assist the medical team in recommending the best treatment plan.

Pediatric Orthotic and Prosthetic Services, LLC

In addition to innovative treatments and therapies, several Shriners Hospitals for Children have in-house pediatric 
orthotic and prosthetic services (POPS) departments. The POPS teams fabricate custom-fit devices in kid-friendly 
environments. Collaborating closely with physicians, nurses, and occupational and physical therapists, the best possible 
outcomes are achieved for their patients.

Services to support optimum health and independence

Our goal is to help each child become as healthy and independent as possible. We are dedicated to providing a complete 
range of appropriate medical and rehabilitative care to achieve this objective, including surgeries; physical, occupational 
and recreation therapies; and orthotic and prosthetic services.

At Shriners Hospitals for Children, each patient receives an individualized care plan incorporating the full range of needed 
multidisciplinary services, always incorporating the patient and family’s goals and addressing their concerns.

Burn Care

The Shriners Hospitals for Children locations that specialize in burn injuries have been leaders in burn care, research and 
education since opening in the mid-1960s. Thanks to the cutting-edge medical care provided at these hospitals, thousands 
of children have a greater chance of surviving from all types of burn injuries every year.



Burn care and other specialized services

The Shriners Hospitals specializing in burn care provide critical, surgical and rehabilitative care to children with varying degrees 
of new and healed burns. Each state-of-the-art hospital is staffed and equipped to provide reconstructive and restorative surgery 
for healed burns, as well as treatments for various other skin conditions. Three of our four locations that provide burn care also 
treat cleft lip and palate.

The range of treatments needed by patients with burn injuries can include skin grafting procedures, continuous enteral feeding, 
infection control and procedures to lessen the effects of scarring. In addition, aggressive rehabilitation is typically necessary, 
including therapy to improve range of motion, and the use of specially fitted garments, splints and other orthotic appliances to 
improve the patient’s ability and appearance. Once a patient has recovered sufficiently to return to their homes and communities, 
Shriners Hospitals for Children helps to ensure a smooth transition through its readjustment and re-entry programs.

The medical staff at Shriners Hospitals for Children is renowned for their expertise in critical care, particularly in techniques that 
may help save the life of a patient with severe burn injuries – such as fluid resuscitation, management of smoke inhalation, early 
excision and skin grafting, and management of increased metabolism.

Since Shriners Hospitals for Children entered the burn care field, the survival rate for children with burns over more than 50 
percent of their body surface has doubled. In addition, today, patients with burns over 90 percent can survive, and go on to lead 
full, productive lives.

Spinal Cord Injury

Each year 12,000 new cases of spinal cord injury (SCI) are reported throughout the U.S. Approximately 10 percent affect children 
under age 16. In the mid-1980s, Shriners Hospitals for Children established the nation’s first SCI rehabilitation programs 
specifically designed for children and teenagers.

Innovative care contributes to recovery

At Shriners Hospitals for Children, an interdisciplinary team of surgeons and other physicians, therapists, therapeutic recreation 
specialists, psychologists, social workers and dieticians work together to provide individualized, comprehensive care plans 
for our patients with SCI. In addition to providing treatment, our staff works with the patient’s family members to help them 
understand the social, emotional and developmental implications of an SCI to help ensure the best possible outcome for the 
child, including the ability to have a full, productive life.

Innovative therapies offered at Shriners Hospitals for Children include body-weight supported manual treadmill training or 
robotic treadmill training with the Lokomat, a device that automates movement therapy and improves the efficiency of treadmill 
training in patients with neurological movement disorders, such as spinal cord injury. Both of these therapies provide weight-
bearing opportunities and can help stimulate muscles and build strength and stamina.

Our programs also offer functional electric stimulation (FES), which is a sophisticated, computerized system that sends small 
doses of electrical current to peripheral nerves, stimulating paralyzed muscles. FES can be used with specialized bikes to provide 
an opportunity for exercise.

We also emphasize activity-based rehabilitation, including aqua therapy, pet therapy and adaptive sports. These activities also 
increase strength and stamina and enhance social interaction, confidence and independence.

Emphasizing independence and confidence

 In addition to exercise and therapy efforts, we offer a range of experiential programs designed to increase independent living 
skills, build confidence and strengthen self-esteem.

The health care system’s SCI program is designed to provide the complete range of services needed to ensure patients recover to 
the greatest extent possible.

CHILDCARE Continued



Cleft Lip / Cleft Palate

At Shriners Hospitals for Children, patients with a cleft lip and/or palate are treated by a multidisciplinary group of specialists 
who work as a team to improve the child’s appearance and their ability to eat, breathe and communicate. Each patient’s unique 
treatment plan may include surgery, orthodontics, hearing, speech and psychological therapies, along with specialized support. 
The goal of the Shriners Hospital treatment program is to help each child achieve optimal function, improve their facial 
appearance to the fullest extent possible and restore their self-esteem.

Cleft lip and palate deformities are one of the most common birth defects in the U.S., occurring in approximately one of every 
600 births. Clefts occur when the tissues that form the upper lip and roof of the mouth fail to join together before birth. Cleft 
deformities vary in size and because the lips and palate develop at different times, it is possible for babies to be born with a cleft 
lip only, a cleft palate only, or both. The condition is associated with alterations in oral function including eating, speaking and 
hearing due to problems with growth and structure of the face. Cleft lip and palate is corrected by reconstructive surgery in 
conjunction with multidisciplinary therapies.

Cleft lip and palate is a common and serious condition. Shriners Hospitals for Children is committed to improving care for 
children with this condition through a comprehensive, coordinated program of clinical excellence, education and research.

Care for cleft lip and/or cleft palate is currently available at nine Shriners Hospitals for Children. Available multidisciplinary 
services include surgery, orthodontics, hearing, speech, psychological therapies and additional support services. Services may 
vary at different locations.

Our mission

Shriners Hospitals for Children has a mission to:

•	 Provide the highest quality care to children with neuromusculoskeletal conditions, burn injuries and other special   		
	 healthcare needs within a compassionate, family-centered and collaborative care environment.

•	 Provide for the education of physicians and other healthcare professionals.

•	 Conduct research to discover new knowledge that improves the quality of care and quality of life of children and 		
	 families.

This mission is carried out without regard to race, color, creed, sex or sect, disability, national origin, or ability of a patient or 
family to pay.

Our vision

Become the best at transforming children’s lives by providing exceptional healthcare through innovative research, in a patient 
and family-centered environment.

Should you have any questions regarding Shriners Hospitals for Children and or treatment provided, feel free to contact me at 
313 806 9475 or by e-mail at lpsc2004@yahoo.com

Until we meet again…………

Bob O’Brien

Past Potentate

Child Care Director

CHILDCARE Continued



Hello Lancers,

I hope you all had a great Christmas and New Year holiday this year. I’m sure we are all excited to see what 2019 will bring for 
us. It is already off to a great start with the Sportsmans raffle just completed and the circus just around the corner.

On behalf of myself and all of the Lancers, we would like to congratulate and thank Bob O’Brien and Judy for all that they’ve 
done for Moslem and the Lancers this past year. Bob has proven to be and HUGE asset to Moslem and all of the nobility in it. 
He has also shown his enthusiasm and commitment to the Lancers and we are very happy to welcome him to the ranks of the 
prowlers. Thank you Bob and we look forward to many more years of fun times ahead with you.

Congratulations to Jeff Geske on becoming our Potentate for 2019.

Well, we had a lot of fun at the raffle a week or so ago. More on this event will come in the March edition of the article, as we 
will have more details and pictures from the raffle.

Sick report: Jim R. is on the mend from a battle with pneumonia. He became ill a few days after the X-mas party in December. 
Judy O’Brien is battling a tough go with shingles. Anyone who has had shingles before can understand the pain and discomfort 
she is dealing with. We are thinking of you Jim and Judy and hope for a speedy recovery.  Please say a prayer for Jim and Judy as 
they make a quick and full recovery as soon as possible.

A BIG “THANK YOU” goes out to Eugene for providing the unit with the tickets for our drone that was raffled off at the raffle 
a couple weeks ago.

We had a fun time at our Christmas party at the Rhapsody Club.  Thank you Cliff for organizing this evening for us again this 
year. There should be a couple pictures from the dinner with this article. Fun was had by all.

Keep an eye on your emails for upcoming events. A list for the year will come soon, if it hasn’t already came.

The Lancers are again in charge of ticket taking at the circus Feb. 14-17th.  If you can help out, please call Matt P. and let him 
know.  We will be indoors this year, so it will be a little nicer. Thank you.

Let’s get a nice turn out for our next Lancer meeting on March 4th.  We’ve had a lot of people at our meetings lately and it’s a 
great night to see fellow Lancer members once a month.

To all NEW and Experienced Shriners, here is your chance.  If you have been looking for that one unit that you would like to 
belong to, look no further.  Come to the Lancer room on the first Monday of each month and meet the guys.  You will have 
the time of your life driving a Lancer car in the parades.  Contact myself, Matt P. or Dave Talbot for information and make a 
decision that I know you won’t regret.  Come join one of the fastest growing units in Moslem and become a Lancer today!  

Until next time, keep your engines runnin.

 Todd Wyber

            

SHRINE LANCERS



Happy Valentine’s Day 

The Shriners Handmade Custom Quilt drawing was held on December 9  2018, at the child care 
Christmas party.  Congratulations to the winner Nicholas Leppard Moslem Temple. Thanks to all 
who purchased tickets and gave donations. 

Sixteen of us got together at Sandy’s by the Beech for a wonderful lunch, good company and a 
enjoyable afternoon. Millie Spaw was there with her daughter Dorothy Stone, Millie was given a 
Stepping Stone in honor of her years of service as chaplain. Her daughter Dorothy is going to be 
bringing her to our sessions and is also interested in becoming a member. 

Our next meeting is February 11, 2019. Lunch will be provided by the Huron Valley Nile club at       
11 AM with the session to follow at noon.  I’m looking forward to seeing our members join us for the 
afternoon. Until then, keep safe and healthy. 

Buzzing for the Kids, 

Sheila McWilliams, Queen 

Daughters of the Nile

PAST MASTER UNIT
The Past Master Unit is the bridge between the Blue Lodges and Moslem Shrine Temple that 
portrays the Second Section of the Master Mason Degree in Blue Lodges when called upon.   
Nobles may belong to the Past Masters Unit and still belong to another Unit.  We meet at the 
Shrine Center on the third Monday of the month at 7:00 P.M. except during the months of July 
and August.  If you would like to join us or have any questions, you may call me at my home, 
248-488-9711.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Our ranks have fallen short on manpower in the last few years because of age, illness and death.  
If you are a Master or Past Master of your Lodge, please come to one of our Unit meetings and 
discover the friendship, fellowship and camaraderie, and join us as we portray the 2nd Section of 
the Master Mason Degree at local Masonic Lodges.  Also, we would encourage any Past Master who 
is not a member of Moslem Shrine Temple to come and join Moslem and partake in all the benefits 
of being a Shriner.                                                                                                                                                                        

We are looking forward to attending the Shrine Circus, February 14th to February 17th at 
Suburban Showplace, Novi.  The 3 ring circus will be held in the new building indoors at Suburban.   
Parade season is fast approaching, and the Past Master Unit is anticipating a good turnout of its 
members to ride the float that portrays A Masonic Lodge and promotes Masonry.   Our February 
meeting will be held on Monday, February 18th.  Please come and join us.                           

We are always looking forward to the future. 

John Thornhill, P.P.                                                                                                                                                        

Director



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Fellow Lakesiders!   

By the time you read this, we’ve received a newly installed line of Divan officers, endured artic temps, 
survived the Winter Sportsman’s Raffle and quite possibly have been to the Detroit Shriners Circus at the 
all new Shriners Auditorium at the Suburban Collection Showcase.  Despite the cold weather temps, 
things are heating up at the Shrine temple.   

Lakeside Shrine Club is no exception. In an attempt to capitalize on the very successful Winter 
Sportsman’s Raffle, we have pulled together our own raffle item; a 10” gas powered ice auger!  It is our 
hope that we are able to drill up some funds to donate to our local hospitals.   

On Wednesday February 13th, the annual Sweet Hearts dinner takes place as the Jefferson Masonic Lodge 
starting at 6am.  Reservations will be accepted through February 6th.  Dinner, raffles and a special guest 
have been planned for your enjoyment.  Members enjoy $5 off the regular price of admission for 
themselves and their Ladies! 

Our next business meeting has been set for March 20th, 2019 at 7pm in the Jefferson Masonic Lodge 
located at 22000 Eleven Mile Road in St. Clair Shores.  Upcoming topics will include the results of our 
Sportsman’s raffle table and the planning of our annual Poor Man’s Dinner.  Your club and its members 
need your input, so plan on attending.   

 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Rick Gaines 
Lakeside Shrine Club 
Secretary 



Shriners Hospitals for Children — Cincinnati once again earns designation as Cleft 
Palate Team by ACPA

Bob O’Brien was elected to serve 
on Shriners Hospitals for Children 
-Cincinnati Board of Governors.

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!



DAUGHTERS OF THE NILE

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Erie has been selected by Modern Healthcare as one of the 2018 
Best Places to Work in Healthcare. Modern Healthcare will publish ranked lists of the 2018 Best 
Paces to Work winners as a special supplement to the October 1 issue.

“Whether on the frontline or in the top office, healthcare employees witness moments that can 
either inspire or dishearten them. That can take a toll on an individual and healthcare organizations 
must take extra steps to ensure that highs and lows during the workday don’t impact engagement or 
performance,” said Modern Healthcare Editor Aurora Aguilar. “This year’s Best Places to Work, voted 
on by the employees themselves, exemplify what it takes to maintain dedication and satisfaction 
among its employees, and that is the key to good patient care.”

“We are so proud, excited and honored to be selected as one of Modern Healthcare’s 2018 Best Places 
to Work in Healthcare. This achievement provides tremendous national recognition for our staff 
and demonstrates their commitment to Shriners Hospitals for Children — Erie, making this a great 
place to work and a great place to care for kids,” added Mary Jane Antoon, administrator, Shriners 
Hospitals for Children — Erie.

This award program identifies and recognizes outstanding employers in the health care industry 
nationwide. Modern Healthcare partners with the Best Companies Group on the assessment process, 
which includes an extensive employee survey.

Shriners Hospitals for Children — 

Erie recognized as one of the Best Places to Work in Healthcare in 2018

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Cincinnati once again earns designation as Cleft 
Palate Team by ACPA

Shriners Hospitals for Children — Cincinnati is pleased to announce that the American Cleft Palate-
Craniofacial Association (ACPA) has renewed its five-year designation as a Cleft Palate Team.

Facial clefts are among the most common birth defects, occurring in one of every 600 births in the 
United States. Clefts of the lip and palate (CLP) occur when these sections do not completely fuse during 
pregnancy. A child with CLP will require ongoing care that includes plastic surgeons, audiologists, 
speech language pathologists, dentists and orthodontists as well as psychologists and social work 
care managers. The ACPA designation indicates that the Cincinnati Shriners Hospital is proficient in 
providing this consistent care for its patients.

“This designation is the result of the hard work of our multidisciplinary team members, each of whom 
is committed to addressing the physical, psychological and developmental needs of our patients; we are 
grateful for this public recognition,” said Kathy Zaeske, director of patient care services.



Annual Shriner’s

  

DETROIT SHRINERS
5TH ANNUAL

WINTER

Sportsman’s 
Raffle

Thank you for volunteering!
A great time was had by all!



For more information visit 
www.ShrineOutdoors.com
Call 248-569-2900

Do Not Need to Be Present to Win. 
Make checks payable to Moslem Shriners.

Must be 16 years of age to enter. 
For Moslem Shriners General Fund, 

not deductible as a charitable contribution.

For more information visit 
www.ShrineOutdoors.com
Call 248-569-2900
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Saturday
August 10th, 2019

Randy’s Hunting Center
Bad Axe, MI

RANDYSHUNTINGCENTER.COM

JOIN US NOW

Vendor Tables Available
Limited Space

Contact our Detroit Shrine Offi  ce 
at 248-569-2900 ext. 3

DETROIT SHRINERS
15TH ANNUAL

Annual Shriner’s
SUMMER
Sportsman’s Raffle

MSL# R51528

Summer 2019 Sportsmans Raffle_flyer_FINALpz.indd   2 2/20/19   11:33 AM

MSL# R51528



Silver Gardens Event Center

Help spread the word on how our 
event center is the best place around 

to book your special event!



Our 2019 Circus Souvenir 
Program Coloring Contest    

is back! 
One entry per souvenir program sold
Contest prizes and details will be in 

each souvenir program.

• Full catered dinner service, includes choice of Prime Rib or Salmon       	
   buffet with both!
• Champagne included
• Special swag bag and souvenir VIP “Special Access” lanyard
• Private meet and greet with the circus artists
• Take a lesson walking the wire with The Great Blake Wallenda!

$75 per person, or book a private table for eight for only $500

Dinner & Show

Exclusive Seating
Upper Balcony 

View

February 14th - 7:30PM

Valentine’s Special

DetroitShrineCircus.com



Have you connected 
with us yet?

detroitShriners.com

MEMBERSHIP

There’s no better way to reach families and local businesses.
Advertise in our affordable monthly 

Moslemite Magazine
Contact our Detroit Shrine Office:

248-569-2900 Ext.3

Lakeside Mall
Where.memories.are.made

• All items subject to availability • Diamond weights 
are approximate  • All items enlarged to show detail  

• Not responsible for typographical errors  
• Price subject to change without notice

$25 Glowing Bear
Donated to the Shrine Children’s Hospital

JOIN US

•	 Event Sponsorship Opportunities Available!

For Moslem Shriners General Fund, not deductible as a charitable contribution.



There’s no better way to reach families and local businesses.
Advertise in our affordable monthly 

Moslemite Magazine
Contact our Detroit Shrine Office:

248-569-2900 Ext.3

 

 

 

 

 

Proceeds are for the benefit of Moslem Shriners, Lakeside Shrine Club activities.  Payments are not deductible as charitable contributions.   

 

 



A publication of the Moslem Shrine Center
24350 Southfield Rd. 

Southfield, MI 48075-2818

The Moslemite 
Magazine

A Philanthropic Organization - Dated Material Please Deliver Within 3 Days

The Moslemite Magazine is the official publication of Moslem Shrine Temple.
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JOIN US! 
 AUTUMN AIR 
MECHANICAL CONTRACTORS 
HVAC / REFRIGERATION & PLUMBING 

20825 Plymouth Rd. Detroit, MI 48228 
Tel.313-659-1000 Fax 313-659-0155 

24 Hour Service 

 

39600 Michigan Ave. 
Canton, MI 48188 

734-729-5200 / 800-732-0015 

 

 

4658 S. Custer Rd. 
Monroe, MI 48161 

734-794-3200 
316 N. Lincoln St. 
Ypsilanti, MI 48198 

734-482-8300 

630 County St. 
Milan, MI 48160 
734-439-7270 

SANCTUARY BUSINESS 

17 W. Main St. 
Milan, MI 48160 
734-301-9719 

dave@comilan.com 

Annual Shriner’s
15TH ANNUAL

SUMMER
Sportsman’s Raffle

DETROIT SHRINERS


